
       

 

 

 

 

  

 

Invitation: Webinar – Filing Season changes for 2022   

Dear taxpayer, 

The Tax Administration Act states that all registered taxpayers and traders are required 

to comply with all tax obligations for the various tax types for which they are registered. 

In line with our strategic objective, it is our duty to ensure that taxpayers have clarity and 

certainty about their tax obligations. 

To assist taxpayers, SARS will host a virtual webinar for Individuals on the Filing season 

changes for 2022. 

The details of the event are as follows: 

Topics to be covered: Changes on auto assessments and third-party data 

Date: Thursday, 14 July 2022 

Time: 17:00 - 19:00 

Platform: Zoom and YouTube  

 

Register in advance for this webinar:  

https://sars-gov-za.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_oulnEP84SsO0kAjx8D3ksA 

 

Meeting ID: 939 1103 4802 

Passcode: 253789 

 

  

 

https://sars-gov-za.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_oulnEP84SsO0kAjx8D3ksA


After registering, you will receive a confirmation email with information on how to log in 

to the webinar.  

 

YouTube: https://youtu.be/9IEee8vybdU 

If you have questions that you would like us to address at the webinar, please send 

them via email to filingseasonquestions@sars.gov.za 

 

Issued by: Taxpayer and Trader Education  
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